
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

APRIL 29, 2022 
 
 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY:  ROAD CLOSURE ON POSSUM POINTE ROAD  
DUE TO FIRE IN THE COLONIAL PORT AREA 

 
Crews are responding to a fire in the Colonial Port area.  Possum Pointe Road will be closed until 
approximately 6:00 P.M.  

To receive emergency alerts impacting our area please sign up for CodeRed: 
https://www.dumfriesva.gov/government/departments/public_works/code_red_information.php 
 

Please visit the Town website: https://www.dumfriesva.gov/index.php 
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